
Mrs. Hall Park McCullough
North Bennington, Vermont 

Dear Mrs. McCullough, 

May 13, 1955 

I know you will be very glad to r ead 
this letter f r om Dr. Kilpatrick. When you are 
through with it T should appreciate your re-
turning it to me as it is an only copy . If 
you l ike, T shall be happy to have copies made 
for you. 

I enjoyed my visit the other afternoon 
and hope it will not be long before I see you 
and Mr. McCullough again. 

Yours sincerely, 

Frederick Burkhardt 




